
The Office of Language Services is publishing an electronic, online version of its 
paper application form in compliance with the E-gov GEPA Act . By using an all-
digital application form, the Office of Language Services is shifting more of its 
workflow into an electronic, paperless process. A more detailed justification of the 
changes can be found in our Supporting Statement (OMB 1405-0191).


